	 BOLTONS monthly NEWS LETTER


January 2025
Dear Parents,
It is nice to see that we have all settled back into school routines after the Christmas break and it was lovely to hear all of the children’s stories from the holidays.

Please can I remind you to pull well into the side when dropping your children off and if you do need to get out the car to help your child then please park further up the road, as the drop off area is just meant to be a very quick stop and drop area. Also, please can I ask that parents do not park in the pre-school car park as we do not have allocated spaces.  
Year 6 enjoyed their careers session in the Parish Hall last week; they enjoyed learning about different jobs that people do and finding out what jobs are available in the local area.

The library van bus will be back at school on Wednesday February 5th so please return library books to classes by then.  

On Friday 14th Year 1 and 2 are leading our assembly and all parents are welcome to join us for this. Other classes will again be performing poems they are learning.

On Friday 14th, the last day of term, we are holding another Book Club afternoon so all can bring in a new or an old favourite book to share with their friends. We will also give out World book Day tokens on that day. 

World Book Day is on Thursday 6th March this year. If children wish to dress up as a book character they may do so, otherwise school uniform should be worn as normal. This year we thought we would ask the children to create a 3D scene from a book they enjoy reading. To do this a shoe box works best to make this in; the children can create a background and then add characters and scenery to show either a scene from the book or to depict the title of the book. Please bring these into school on Thursday 6th and we will create a display for all to look at; prizes will be awarded for the best in each class.   
We break up for half term on Friday 14th February and return to school on Monday 24th February. 
Kind Regards

Amanda M Pitcher

Head teacher              

	Dates for Your Diary


Wednesday 5th February                                                        Library Van Visit

Friday 14th February                                                              Year 1/2 Assembly 8:30am

Friday 14th February                                                               Book Club and Last day of term

Monday 24th February                                                            Return to school

Thursday March 6th                                                                World Book Day

